
 

 

 

 
With Respect 

9th September 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Welcome Back 

We do hope you have had a lovely summer.  It’s been such a pleasure to welcome everyone 

back both existing and new pupils and staff. 

 

Nut Free School 

May I please ask that no products with nuts in are brought into school as we have a 

number of pupils who have anaphylaxis. 
 

Absence Reporting 

Parents and Carers should report pupil absence to school on the first day of absence, this 

can be done by pressing option 1 when you contact school, please leave your child’s full 

name, class and reason for absence.  You can also report absence using the Absence 

Reporting tab at the top of our school website.  
 

Mornings are a very busy time, please do not rely on bus escorts passing messages to 

staff. 
 

We monitor absence on a daily basis, if we have any unidentified reasons for absence a 

member of the admin team will call home after 10.30am. 
 

Our school day starts at 9.00am and finishes at 3.00pm. 
 

Please have a read of our Attendance Policy that’s published on our school website. 
 

Term Dates 

I have included the dates for the full school year for your information. 

Autumn Term 2022 

Term Starts Wednesday 7th September 

Term Ends Tuesday 20th December 

Half Term Monday 24th October - Friday 28th October 

  



 

 

Spring Term 2023 

Term Starts Wednesday 4th January 

Term Ends Friday 31st March 

Half Term  Monday 20th February - Friday 24th February 
 

Summer Term 2023 

Term Starts Monday 17th April 

Term Ends Wednesday 19th July 

Half Term  Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June 

Good Friday - 7th April 2023 

Easter Sunday - 9th April 2023 

May Bank Holiday - 1st May 2023 

 

Website 

We have a very informative website https://mayfield.cumbria.sch.uk/ please take the time 

to have a read.  We also have a Mayfield School Facebook page, please follow us if you 

don’t already. 
 

School Money 

We are currently in the process of setting up an online system for parents to pay for 

dinner money and school trips, more information to follow on this next week. 
 

As and when we receive any updates about the funeral of HRH Queen Elizabeth II we will 

let you know. 

 

Next week the news will return to the usual more photographic layout. 
 

On behalf of us all we hope our pupils have a wonderful start to the year. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sam Kidd 

Headteacher 

https://mayfield.cumbria.sch.uk/

